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Important Information for 
ESE 2020 Mains Batches & Mains Test Series

Dear Students,

In view of rescheduling of the ESE(Mains), 2020 Examination as per the revised calendar 
of UPSC, MADE EASY Mains Test Series dates for ESE-2020 has also been rescheduled 
accordingly. The revised dates will soon be uploaded on our website.As of now, online 
tests are proposed. However, as soon as the relaxation in lockdown guidelines will be 
permitted, MADE EASY will be conducting the tests both in offline and online modes 
wherein the students can choose either of the modes as per their convenience. We will 
try our best to conduct at least full syllabus tests through QCAB in offline mode. 
However, it will depend upon the relaxations in the lockdown being provided at that 
time.

Regarding the ESE (Mains) classes, we would like to mention that lectures for the 
majority of the subjects have already been recorded by the concerned faculties and the 
same are being uploaded on the online portal. The remaining subjects will also be 
uploaded by June 15.We do understand that online lectures are not the substitute for 
the classroom lectures, but COVID 19 pandemic has affected each and every one. 
Therefore, all possible support through online lectures and telegram groups is being 
extended from our side to ensure that the students are able to utilize the lockdown in 
the best possible manner for the preparation.

Those students who are not writing/appearing for ESE (Mains) this year i.e. 2020, 
including the students who are not able to attend online sessions/classes or those who 
are not satisfied with online study mode of preparation and have enrolled themselves 
in-classroom programme will be given all possible support from MADE EASY in future 
to attend the ESE (Mains) classes and ESE (Mains) Test Series in offline mode (for those 
subjects which are being taught in the online mode this year due to the COVID 19). 
Provision will be provided to such students to attend offline classes and appear for 
offline test series in the upcoming/next session batches of ESE (Mains) without any 
charges. All the best and stay safe.

Click here for Mains 2020 Test Series Schedule
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